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Dear Cleveland School of Architecture and Design Class of 2026: 

 

Welcome to Cleveland School of Architecture and Design High School! 

 

Every year we receive an overwhelming number of highly qualified candidates, and 

you were chosen to be a member of our graduating class of 2026. Congratulations 

on what you have already accomplished, and I pledge to make your high school 

journey interesting, meaningful, and fun. 

  

The excellence of Cleveland School of Architecture and Design depends most on 

the relationships that we develop with our students.  For this reason, we want to 

invite parents and students of the class of 2026 to join us for a Parent and Student 

Orientation, here at the John Hay Campus. Parents and students will have the 

opportunity to meet students and staff, engage in workshops, and receive resources 

and student schedules. We will end the evening with dinner. 

 

What: Freshman Orientation at Cleveland School of Architecture and Design 

 

• Meet our staff 

• Eat dinner 

• Receive student schedule 

• Engage in workshops 

• Learn about CSAD’s mission and vision 

When: 

• Thursday, August 4th at 5:00-7:00 pm 

Where:  

• John Hay Campus: 2075 Stokes Blvd. Cleveland, OH 44106  

• Families can park in the parking lot on Carnegie 

• Families should enter through the main doors on Stokes Blvd. 

Who: 

• Parents and students of the Class of 2026 are welcome to attend! 

  

We sincerely hope that you will join us. We are excited to meet you, learn about 

you, and work with you over the course of your high school career! 

 

If you have any questions about this event, please give us a call at 216-838-8200 or 

by email at odell.brown@clevelandmetroschools.org 
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